
 

CHRISTMAS DAY  
SERVICE CHANGES

NO Service 
Christmas Day 

Wednesday, December 25, 2024 
there will be NO RRTA service .

The RRTA Offices will be 
CLOSED on Christmas Day.

Christmas Eve, 
Tuesday, Dec. 24 

Some RRTA routes will stop service early on 
Christmas Eve.  

Route 1/Northeast will make its last departure 
from Queen Street Station at 7:30 PM.

Route 1/Southeast will make its last departure 
from Ewell Plaza at 8 PM.

Route 6/Hawthorne Centre-Walmart will 
make its last departure from Queen Street 
Station at 7:30 PM.

Route 8/Park City-Penn State Health will 
make its last departure from Queen Street 
Station at 7:00 PM.

Route 14/Rockvale Square will make its 
last departure from Queen Street Station at 
7:00 PM.

Route 16/Millersville will make its last de-
parture from Queen Street Station at 7:30 PM.

Route 17/Columbia will make its last depar-
ture from Queen Street Station at 7:30 PM.

Please note that all other routes will 
operate their normal schedules for 

Christmas Eve.

CHRISTMAS EVE 
SERVICE CHANGES

Regular Service 
Thursday 

December 26, 2024  

New Year's Eve, 
Tuesday, Dec. 31 

Some RRTA routes will stop service early 
on New Year's Eve.  

Route 1/Northeast will make its last departure 
from Queen Street Station at 7:30 PM.

Route 1/Southeast will make its last departure 
from Ewell Plaza at 8 PM.

Route 6/Hawthorne Centre-Walmart will 
make its last departure from Queen Street 
Station at 7:30 PM.

Route 8/Park City-Penn State Health will 
make its last departure from Queen Street 
Station at 7:00 PM.

Route 14/Rockvale Square will make its 
last departure from Queen Street Station at 
7:00 PM.

Route 16/Millersville will make its last de-
parture from Queen Street Station at 7:30 PM.

Route 17/Columbia will make its last depar-
ture from Queen Street Station at 7:30 PM.

Please note that all other routes will 
operate their normal schedules for 

New Year's Eve.

NEW YEAR'S EVE 
SERVICE CHANGES



2024

  HOLIDAY
  SERVICE
CHANGES

Christmas and 
New Year's Holiday Service

RIDER
ALERT

Happy Holidays
 and 

Thank You 
for Riding

 with RRTA!

www.redrosetransit.com

NO 
Service 

New 
Year's 
Day 

Wednesday, 
January 1, 2025 

The RRTA Offices will be 
CLOSED on 

New Year's Day.

NEW YEAR'S DAY 
SERVICE CHANGES

Regular Service 
Thursday, 

January 2, 2025  


